CALIFORNIA PuBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

CONSUMER PROTECTION AND SAFETY DIVISION
505 Van Ness Avenue San Francisco, CA  94102-3298

June 20, 2011

National Transportation Safety Board (NTSB)

Office of Railroad, Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Investigations
490 L’Enfant Plaza, SW

Washington, D.C. 20594

Attn: Mr. Ravindra M. Chhatre
Investigator-In-Charge

Re: NTSB Accident Investigation DCA 10MP008
Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) — Line 132

Dear Mr. Chhatre:

Please find attached the Submission of the Consumer Protection and Safety
Division (CPSD), of the California Public Utilities Commission, for National
Transportation Safety Board Accident Investigation DCA 10MP008. The CPSD is
continuing to investigate the September 9, 2010 incident involving Segment 180 of
PG&E’s Transmission Line 132. We intend to provide the NTSB with updates on all
significant information we learn through our investigation.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide our Submission to the NTSB. Please let
us know if you have any comments or questions related to our submittal.

Respectfully submitted,

Sunil K. Shori

Ultilities Engineer

USRB/CPSD

CPUC Party Representative to

NTSB Accident Investigation DCA 10MP008



